
Agenda Item 10a

KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

DATE: March 2, 2024

TO: Board of Directors

RE: Emergency Preparedness Committee Meeting - 2/27/24

SUBMITTED BY: Mary A. Morris-Mayorga, General Manager (thru 3/3)

Recommended Action
For information only, no action is required.

Background
The Emergency Preparedness Committee met on February 27, 2024 and discussed the
following topics:

● Discussion with Chief Saylors on CERT
President Levine provided an overview of the topic as discussed at the last EPC meeting
noting questions that arose. Chief Saylors discussed the benefits of a formal CERT group
and interaction with the fire department along with the ideal formation being
multi-jurisdictional. He views the EPC as a group that may have success in recruiting or
identifying participants interested in forming a working group to strategize on the
possibilities. This is addressed in EPC Work Plan #1.

● Review and Discuss Draft Work Plan
The Draft Work Plan as drafted at the last EPC meeting was reviewed and updated following
discussion by the committee.
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● Present the Resident Evacuation Responsibilities Campaign and share the document that's
been worked on before it goes to the Chiefs for review
Chief Saylors clarified that evacuation is officially ordered by law enforcement. If fire needs
to evacuate specific areas, this would be requested by law enforcement and CWS would
send out the alerts. The committee discussed the draft and it will need further review prior
to presenting to the Board for approval.

Fiscal Impact
There is no fiscal impact identified at this time.


